
Chesapeake Terrace Elementary 

2112 Lodge Farm Road, Baltimore, MD 21219 

443-809-7505 

NOVEMBER KINDERGARTEN 

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Virtue of the Month 

Gratitude- focusing on what is good in our lives 

and appreciating the things we have. 

Practice at Home 

Get an empty jar or cup. Each day, write one 

thing you are grateful for and put it in the cup. 

At the end of the month, read them with your 

family. 

 

Mrs. Clites  Email cclites@bcps.org    Phone Number: 667-251-5000 

Ms. Mellecker  Email cmellecker@bcps.org    Phone Number: 667-251-5001 

Mrs. Woolford  Email: mwoolford@bcps.org    Phone Number: 443-809-7505 

 

Shout Outs for our Paw Pride 

Winners for showing the 

virtue of responsibility. 

Bryson H. Norah M.  Mia F.  

Liam S.  Scarlett T.  Waylon J. 

Piper H.  Arya N.  Ashtyn H. 

Quinn M.  Ashton B. Trent M. 

Birthdays 

Elijah K. – 10 

Elena S. – 10 

Koda J. – 13 

Jaxon F. – 14 

Emmet S. – 14 

Chase H. – 19 

River J. – 19 

Avery S. – 28 

 

Classroom Reminders 
• 11/3: Turkey Trot!  Students will be given a free t-shirt and a 

colored wrist band.  Students will participate as their Tiger 

Color Family.  Adult visitors must have a badge. 

• 11/3: 3 hour early day, end of Marking Period 1. 

• 11/14-11/17: American Education Week!  RSVPs will be sent 

soon.  Sessions are 9:00 – 11:00 or 1:00 – 3:00.   

• 11/14 at 5:30PM:  Student Showcase Night Event!  All grade 

levels will participate.  Scholastic Book Fair will be open to 

purchase books.  More details coming soon. 

• Parent-Teacher Conferences are available on Tuesday, 

11/21. 

• Remember to have your child bring a filled water bottle 

each day. 

• Students need to wear closed toed shoes to play in the 

mulch. On days we have P.E. please send your student in 

sneakers. 

• Remember toys, fidgets, and stuffed animals from home 

are not to be sent to school unless the teacher has stated 

otherwise.  

•  

 

 

Genre and Culture Focus of 

the Month 

Informational Texts and Native 

American Heritage Month  

 

 

 


